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It has been 12 wonderful years of hard work and joy! We are still able to 
provide help and support to social and educational institutions all over 
the world. 
 
During the past 12 years we delivered help to 34 countries worldwide! 
 
 

We dedicate our own time, skills and resources so that there are no 
administrative costs at all! 
 
The summary of last year: 
 
Asia - In April 2022 the chairwoman made a volunteering trip to Children’s 
home located in Udon Thani in Northeast Province of Thailand. She 
experienced a very busy but equally rewarding Easter helping to take care of 
30 young children, mainly orphans. Lego alongside wax crayons were most 
popular!          
 

 
 
Europe - Small donations of stationery and school supplies were delivered to 
Albania, Bulgaria, Kosovo, North Macedonia and Spain. 
 
 
Thank you very much for your donations and goodwill, they have enabled us 
to continue our work despite of obstacles and difficulties.  
 
If you would like to help you can do so by PayPal via our website - 
(www.pencilsforall.org) 
 

 


